

Our ref: 22371585 29 March 2021

Natalia Lysiuk ???

Account reference:request-735758-9b5e91d2@whatdotheyknow.com

Freedom of Information Act 2000

Dear Natalia Lysiuk

I can confirm that the information requested is held by Birmingham City Council. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you.

Request

I am looking for information as to the authorities prediction of the number of required placements over next 12 months, for adults with LD, and ASD in the following service types:

- * Supported Living
- * Residential Care

Response

- For residential care for people with Learning disabilities (all ages), the numbers of long-term packages are likely to reduce from 637 at present, to around 605 by March 2022, if current trends continue.
- For long-term supported living for those with LD, the prediction based on current trends is an increase from 371 at present, to around 415 by March 2022.

Please quote the reference number 22371585 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 40 working days from the date this authority issued its initial response to your original letter and should be addressed to:

Corporate Information Governance Team

Email: govandcompstrategicservices@birmingham.gov.uk

Digital and Customer Services Birmingham City Council

PO Box 16366 Birmingham B2 2YY

Email: infogovernance@birmingham.gov.uk

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council's response after the internal review you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office

Website: www.ico.org.uk

I will now close your request as of this date.

Yours faithfully Digital and Customer Service

Re Use of Public Sector Information

Where Birmingham City Council is the copyright holder of any information that may be released, re-use for personal, educational or non-commercial purposes is permitted without further reference to the City Council. Where the re-use is for other purposes, such as commercial re-use, the applicant should notify the City Council in writing to seek approval or agree terms for re-use

Digital and Customer Services Birmingham City Council

Email: govandcompstrategicservices@birmingham.gov.uk